Subarunet Announcement

> SUBARU.

To: All Subaru Retailers
From: Subaru of America, Inc.
Date: August 9, 2016

UPDATE: Subaru Recall Campaign: WTE-66 Front Brake Calipers, Hubs and Stabilizer

Owner Notification
Please be advised that owner notification letters will be mailed today, and emails will also be sent today

to owners with a valid email address on file with MySubaru.com. An updated Campaign Bulletin will be
posted to STIS shortly.



